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Bucks Gardens Trust’s Events - 2016/2017

On Saturday 19 November 2016, Dr David Brown will give a talk entitled, ‘The
Gentlemen Improvers’. The talk will cover ‘The School of (“Capability”) Brown’,
along with his competitors, within the context of an expanding landscape industry in
Georgian England. David Brown and Tom Williamson explore the subject in their
recently published book:

Lancelot Brown and the Capability Men: Landscape Revolution in Eighteenth-
Century England, (Reakton Books).
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DAVID BROWN and TOM WILLIAMSON

The talk will be at the Buckinghamshire Country Museum in Aylesbury starting at
2.30pm with tea and cakes to follow. Cost: Bucks Gardens Trust and affiliated
Gardens Trust members £10.00, and guests £12.00

To book, please contact Rosemary Jury, rosemary@jury11.fsnet.co.uk
or phone: 01296 715491

On Saturday 28 January 2017 Dr Gill Clarke will give a talk based on her
current exhibition at The Bishop Otter Art Collection at the University of
Chichester entitled ‘A Celebration’.

Dr Clarke has spoken to us on a number of occasions on subjects as diverse as the
war artist Evelyn Dunbar, Randolph Schwabe, Principal of the Slade School of Fine
Art 1930-48, ‘War Horse' and ‘Shorelines: Artists on the South Coast’, relating all to
landscape. The subjects of her talk in January will include, amongst others, the



artists Elizabeth Blackadder, Mary Fedden, lvon Hitchens, Henry Moore, Stanley
Spencer and Graham Sutherland ... a talk not to be missed!

Booking, as for 19 November

On Saturday 4 February Professor Adrian Seville will give a talk entitled, ‘The
Pleasures of Georgian London’.

Another talk by Professor Adrian Seville who bought us ‘The Garden of the
Goose’ during our last (2016) series of Spring Talks.
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A 1983 version of the Game of the Goose, Adrian Seville collection

Continued on the following page...



In this Spring Talk Professor Seville will tell us about ‘The Pleasures of Georgian
London - A Board Game Tour of the Metropolis’. The places to be ‘visited’ will
include, as an example, the famed Vauxhall Gardens, which will be of special
interest. Booking, as for 19 November

On Saturday18 February, Annabel Watts, Head Gardener at
Munstead Wood, former home of Gertrude Jekyll will give a talk entitled, ‘The
changing seasons at Munstead Wood’.

The talk will be held at the Buckinghamshire Country Museum in Aylesbury starting
at 2.30pm with tea and cakes to follow. Cost: Bucks Gardens Trust and affiliated
Gardens Trust members £10, guests £12.

To book, please contact Rosemary Jury: rosemary@jury11.fsnet.co.uk
or phone: 01296 715491
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